
 Parents of Willow 
 Parents of Maple 

Dear Parents, 
In support of our Circus topic this half term we will be 
having a visiting clown in school on Wednesday 22nd 
January. The children will get to see a show and have a 
go at lots of different circus activities.  
 
We would like the children to come dressed as a circus 
character on the day (clown, strongman, lion tamer, ring 
master, acrobat etc). If you can't manage this then just 
some nice bright clothes would be great.  
 
In order to secure the visit, each child will need to pay 
£5 via Parentpay. Log in to the Parentpay website to 
pay, please do not send cash. Thanks for your support. 
  
Mr Daft.  

 


